
Narrative for St. Ann’s (Afton), St. Paul’s (Oxford) and Zion (Greene) 
 

Our three parishes have shared a priest successfully for about twelve years from 2011 

to 2023. The percentage of time spent by clergy at each parish was Zion-40%, St. 

Paul’s-35%, and St. Ann’s-25%. As we search for a priest to serve our three parishes, 

we hope to find someone who can provide the same commitment. At our first meeting in 

July of 2023 to discuss the transition process, it was clear from those present that the 

relationship between our parishes is strong. And, we continue to have a positive 

influence in our communities through outreach and other programs. As we begin the 

search process and pray for guidance, it is our hope that we can find a priest who feels 

called to be a part of this journey with us.  
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